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Jay-Cardinal Project 

 
January 24, 2014 
 
 
To: Distribution list: 
 
 
Re:  Request for comments on the draft Terms of Reference for the Jay-Cardinal 

Project – EA1314-01  
 
This letter asks reviewers to provide comments on the Review Board’s draft Terms of 
Reference for the Jay-Cardinal Project.  
 
This draft Terms of Reference is based on comments and responses to a preliminary draft 
Terms of Reference submitted by Dominion Diamonds in December 2013 in addition to 
information from Review Board-led community scoping sessions and the technical scoping 
session held in January 2014.  
 
The draft Terms of Reference can be viewed on the Review Board’s website.  To simplify the 
compilation of comments and responses to the document, reviewers are asked to use the 
Online Review System at the following link: https://rims.dpra.com/WLWBReviewItems.aspx 
 
Comments by reviewers are due on February 10, 2014. 
 
Responses from Dominion Diamonds are due on February 13, 2014.  
 
If you have questions or require more information, the contact for the Jay-Cardinal Project is: 
 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board  
Box 938, #200 Scotia Centre  
5102 – 50th Avenue  
Yellowknife NT 2N7  
Tel (867) 766-7052  
Fax: (867) 766-7074  
Email: chubert@reviewboard.ca  

https://rims.dpra.com/WLWBReviewItems.aspx

